

Ledyard Democratic Town Committee

PO Box 413, Ledyard CT 06339 | www.ledyarddtc.com | @LedyardCTDems PRO-PEOPLE | PRO-SCHOOLS | PRO-LEDYARD

July 25, 2025

Ledyard Town Council Town Hall 741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy Ledyard, CT 06339

Dear Members of the Ledyard Town Council,

Please accept this letter as formal notification of the resignation of Naomi Rodriguez from her position on the Ledyard Democratic Town Committee, effective July 29,2025. We thank Ms. Rodriguez for her dedicated service to our committee and the town of Ledyard.

In accordance with the bylaws of the Ledyard Democratic Town Committee, we are pleased to announce the recommendation of Adrienne Parad to fill the vacancy left by Ms. Rodriguez. We are confident that Ms. Parad will be a valuable asset to the committee and will serve the residents of Ledyard with commitment and integrity.

We look forward to working collaboratively with the Town Council on matters that benefit our community.

Sincerely,

Wendy Hellekson

Chair Ledyard Democratic Town Committee PO Box 413 Ledyard, CT 06339